Grounds and Facilities Committee Meeting Notes for Monday, October 27, 2014

Attendees: Tom Oleksa, Pam Ellinger, Alesia Miller, Louis Burns, Fred Faber, Gary Longstreth
and Walter Zeier

Absent: Lonnie MclLaughlin, Rory Gaydos, Pat Q’Loughlin

I Call to Order - Tom Oleksa at 5:30

Il The normal meeting agenda was suspended so that the comments and scores

collected from the most recent resident survey could be reviewed and discussed.

1. Walter presented a PowerPoint presentation which detailed the numerical
responses to the Grounds & Facilities questions. The results were discussed by
the members of the Committee. Everyone was pleased with the 1,000+
responses to this survey and felt that the residents had made their thoughts on
our community very clear.

2. Erin Hull sorted all of the resident comments into categories so that they could be
reviewed by the Committee. These comments need to be communicated to the
Board in a concise manner. So, each Committee member selected an area to
analyze and summarize. The following were assigned to Committee members:

Pathways Fred

Pool Alesia
Signage Gary
Playground Lou
Entrances Pam
Fence Pat
Tennis Rory
Other Tom

Each member is to review and summarize their comments. A special meeting is
scheduled for December 1, 2014 to discuss the findings and to prepare a Board
report.

Il. Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm

Future 2014/15 Meeting Dates — December 1, February 23, April 27



